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From: Hampton, Waikele M.
To: Sokolowski, Rosana; Bitterman, Deborah; 


Smith, Michelle; 
Subject: FW: AIS Report
Date: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 9:29:34 AM


FYI
 


From: Hampton, Waikele M.  
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 9:07 AM 
To: McKinney, Charlie (ECY); 'Irle, Pat (ECY)' 
Subject: AIS Report
 


PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1 of CHELAN COUNTY
P.O. Box 1231, Wenatchee, WA 98807-1231 • 327 N. Wenatchee 


Ave., Wenatchee, WA 98801
(509) 663-8121 • Toll free 1-888-663-8121 • www.chelanpud.org


 
 
To:         Charlie McKinney, Washington State Department of 
Ecology
            Patricia Irle, Washington State Department of 
Ecology
 
From:       Waikele Hampton, Environmental Permit Coordinator


Public Utility District No. 1 of Chelan County (Chelan PUD)
 
Re:         Rocky Reach Hydroelectric Project No. 2145


License Article 401 – Aquatic Invasive Species Monitoring 
and Control Annual Report


 
 
Mr. McKinney and Ms. Irle:
 
As per Section 5.6(2) of the Water Quality Certification, 
within one year of the effective date of the New License Chelan 
PUD was required to develop, in consultation with the Rocky 
Reach Fish Forum (RRFF), an Aquatic Invasive Species (AIS) 
Monitoring and Control Plan for the Rocky Reach Project. Chelan 
PUD submitted the completed AIS Plan to FERC on February 19, 
2010 for approval, and received approval on January 11, 2011.
 
Section 5.6(2)(c) further requires Chelan PUD to submit to 
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Ecology an annual report of monitoring an educational 
activities conducted during the previous year for aquatic 
invasive species. Because FERC approval had not yet been 
received, Chelan PUD did not begin implementation of the AIS 
Plan in 2010. Therefore, no report will be submitted in 2011. 
 
Chelan PUD will begin implementation of the actions included in 
the AIS Plan this year and will report on the monitoring and 
educational activities by February 19, 2012. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Thank you,
Waikele Hampton 
509-661-4627
 
 
 
 
 





